
 
 

Joy Bushwell, President 
 

The Big L Club 
PO Box 284 

Livingston, New Jersey 07039 
TheBigLClub@gmail.com 

       501 (c) 3 Not-For Profit Orga nization 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The Livingston High School Big L Club, a non-profit organization, is currently planning its 2nd Annual 
Casino Night to be held on January 20, 2017.   This event is will help raise funds in an effort to provide 
recognition for all Senior athletes throughout the year as well as provide the Male and Female Athlete of 
the Year award to the individuals who have demonstrated leadership, good character, integrity, 
sportsmanship and teamwork.  In addition to recognizing the Senior Athletes, the money raised will be 
used by The Big L to purchase a gift that will benefit the entire LHS Athletic community.  In the past we 
have purchased exercise equipment, trainer’s golf cart, training software and video cameras and most 
recently a portable team tunnel and portable speaker systems for Game announcements.  The LHS 
Athletic community hopes that you will participate in these events and help the organization reach its goal 
- its success depends on your support.   
 
We will be raffling of ten (10) Grand Prizes with values of up to $1,500.00.   I am writing to see if you 
would be interested in donating to our fundraiser.  This donation would be a unique opportunity to not 
only support the LHS Athletic department but also to advertise your business with a tax deductible 
donation.  Our school’s Tax ID number is 81-1150576. Your business would not only be listed in our 
program as a donor, but you would also benefit from the positive experience the lucky winner would 
enjoy and share with members of the Big L community. 
 
We kindly ask for your consideration in making a monetary donation or donating event tickets, travel 
vouchers or gift certificates to assist us in our fundraising efforts.  All donations are sincerely appreciated.  
Gift certificates should be payable to “Big L Lucky Winner “and we ask that the expiration be dated well 
after our event date of January 20, 2017.  
 
All donations can be mailed to:  
The Big L Club 
Attn: Casino Night 
PO Box 284  
Livingston, NJ 07039 
 
We kindly ask that donations be received no later than January 10, 2016 in order to provide us with ample 
preparation time for this event.   
 
We truly thank you for your support of our athletes and The Big L Club. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Trish Duffy, Chair     Carla Cheesman, Trustee 
thebiglclub@gmail.com    thebiglclub@gmail.com 



The Big L Club 
PO Box 284 

Livingston, NJ 07039 
 

Thank you for your gift to the The Big L Club 
Annual Fundraiser! 

 
This is your receipt: 
 
Date: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Item Donated: _________________________________________________ 
 
Volunteer Solicitor: _____________________________________________ 
 
Prizes need to be received by January 1, 2016 
 
Tax Exempt I.D. #:  81-1150576 
 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Upper portion of the form to be given to the donor of the gift.    
Lower portion to be filled out by solicitor and turned in with the gift. 

 
 
Donor’s Name _______________________________________________ 
 
Company Name ______________________________________________ 
 
Street Address _______________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________ State ___________ Zip ____________ 
 
Phone ______________________________________________________ 
 
Donated Item ________________________________________________ 
 
Estimated Value ______________________________________________ 
 
Volunteer Solicitor _______ _______ 
 


